
"Spanish does sound better with ear plugs." Curtis Porter.

The Language Department
Encourages Individual
Progress

The Language Department, chaired by Mrs.
Arlene Krone, instituted new Ideas and projects to
broaden students' working knowledge of languages.
Marking this year's progress were the addition of
German and Russian II courses and a change of text
series in the Spanish and French departments.

Emphasizing independent study, the department
provided opportunities for students wishing to master
a second language. Magazines, novels, newspapers
and texts were supplied in the Foreign Language
Independent Study Area,. To add to the audio-visual
aids available to the department, students were en-
couraged to write scripts and narrations to home
movies and film strips, thus applying and expanding
their own knowledge of the country and its language.
Chaperoned by several language teachers, groups
of SPFHS students toured Europe on an Easter
holiday.

The Language Department hopes to continue and
develop these projects, that students might attain
greater fluency and extract more enjoyment from
learning foreign languages.

"Soy 'Fromcge'." Judy Imhoif, Bob Sikora.

22


